
The Hon. Rob Stokes MP 
Minister for Planning and Public Spaces 
GPO Box 5341 
Sydney NSW 2000 

't, I 
Dear~r, 

25 November 2020 

I have been contacted by Ms Sara Hristov in regards t o the proposed 
warehouse and customer fulfilment centre on Endin burgh Road, 
Marrickville (applicatio n SSD-10468). 

Ms Hristov raises a number of concerns regarding t he proposal, as wel l as 
what she believes to be the lack of notification and community 
consultat ion on the proposa l. 

I have enclosed Ms Hristov's emai l fo r your consideration and ask that you 
please include her objections in the consultation for the application and 
respond to her concerns about t he p lanning process in relat ion to the 
proposa l. 

I look forward to your response. 

Yours sincerely, 

Haylen MP 
ember for Summer Hill 

0 299-301 Marrickville Rd Marrickville NSW 2204 €) (02) 9572 5900 

0 sunimerhlll@parliament.nsw.gov.au I) JoHaylen.com 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms Haylen, 

Sara Hristov  
Saturday, 21 November 2020 6:40PM 
ElectorateOffice SummerHill 
Warehouse & customer fulfilment centre Marrickville-(Application SSD-1 0468) 

I am writing to you in regards to the above mentioned proposal with the Department of Planning,lndustry and 
Environment, and too which I strongly oppose. 

I am appalled at the fact that there has been no consideration for the residents health and safety. The traffic report 
in this proposal, stated an increase of between 300-800 vehicles per hour, and this will be operational 24/7. And the 
increase risk of road accidents with possible fatalities, with 2 driveways for 2 "industrial estates" side by side. 

Also the lack of community participation, I only got a letter 2 weeks ago, informing me regarding this, and I only 
have to 25 November to respond (which I have done). The report mentioned that a community meeting was held 
in June/July with 28 registered participants but only 4 attended. I had not received any notification regarding this 
matter, in fact none of the residents I have spoken with, who will be greatly affected, had been notified. 
This precinct/ area has the extension of the Marrickville Metro Shopping Centre, the Metro line and is directly 
under the flight path. Our health will be affected, and the structural impact on our homes will be enormous. 
This proposal should not be allowed to go ahead, and I am hoping that you can consider, assisting in opposing this 
proposal, as the sitting member for Marrickville in the NSW parliament. 

Also what compensation if any will the residents of Bourne Stand Leicester St most affected,. be provided. I would 
also like Woolworths to disclose any political donations they ( CEO ,board and affiliates) have made, as I had to 
disclose in my submission to the Department;  

 
Thankyou for taking the time to read and respond to my concerns. 

Kind Regards 
Sara Hristov 
Sent from my iPad 
Sent from my iPad 
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